
                                                                                                       

 

To: Palestine ISD School Board 

From: Chartwells Food Service 

Date: April 11, 2018 

Subject: Bid Recommendations 

 

Bread – Flowers Bakery 

Dairy – Borden Dairy 

 

Our recommendation is to stay with the suppliers we used in SY 2017 - 2018 as listed 

above. Our recommendation is made based on quality of product and excellent 

customer service. 

 

Thank you. 

Mimi Spreen 

Director of Dining Services 

Palestine ISD/Chartwells  


